CORRIGENDUM

SHORT TENDER NOTICE NO.P-31/2010

EXTENSION OF BIDS SUBMISSION DATE

Reference our Short Tender Notice # P-31/2010 published in daily “The News” and “The Jang” on 7th October 2010 and also uploaded on PPRA’s and PRAL’s Websites for supply & installation of Air Conditioners, power cabling and glass partitioning at PRAL offices located in Islamabad and Karachi. The last date for submission of bids is hereby extended from 14-10-2010 to 01-11-2010 on or before 1200 hours. The bids shall be opened on 01-11-2010 at 1230 hours. All other terms and conditions mentioned in our tender documents will remain the same. 

Manager (Administration)

House # 15, Street # 19, F-6/2 Islamabad.

Ph: 051-9208687
